
 

On Thursday, July 7, 2016 5:01 PM, Sani Washington <sanimaurou@yahoo.com> wrote: 
 

  

DEAR MR. O'CONNELL, 

 

PLEASE, FIND ATTACHED A QUESTIONNAIRE FORM FOR YOUR CLIENT, MR. 

DAVID PRATT. 

HAVE THIS FORM FILLED OUT PROMPTLY AND EMAIL IT BACK TO ME AS 

WE DO ACCEPT ONLY ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION. 

 

THANK YOU SIR. 

 

Mr. Sani Mahama Maurou 

President and CEO, Owner & Operator 

SEATAC AIRPORT 24 

PHONE 206-319-7076  
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